

REVISION

Choose the correct answer.

11. Peter enjoys _____ at weekend. Then he puts his videos on Youtube.

- A. collecting stickers B. playing video games
C. making vlogs D. building models

12. My sister usually _____ in her free time. We love her cookies the most.

- A. reads comics B. collects dolls
C. plays sports D. bakes cakes

13. My brother often goes ice skating in the _____.

- A. ice rink B. theater C. market D. water park

14. Where should we meet? - Let's meet _____ the coffee shop.

- A. on B. in front of C. between D. behind of

15. We _____ the sports center tonight. Do you want to join us?

- A. go B. are going to C. goes D. is going to

16. Let's go to the cinema this evening! - Sorry, I'm afraid I can't make it. I _____ my grandparents tonight.

- A. visit B. visits C. visiting D. am visiting

17. My cousins _____ jogging every day. They only do it three times a week.

- A. go B. don't go C. doesn't go D. won't go

18. Mr. John always drinks a cup of coffee _____ the morning.

- A. in B. on C. between D. next to

19. My back hurts! - You _____ sit down all day!

- A. don't B. should C. do D. shouldn't

20. Tom loves listening to _____ music before sleep. It helps him feel relaxed and peaceful.

- A. rock B. blues C. hip-hop D. electronic

Find the incorrect underlined part.

21. How many exercise do you do every week? - A lot.

- A. many B. exercise C. every week D. lot

22. Did you buy Harry Styles's new CD? He released his third album on May.

- A. Did B. Styles's C. his D. on

23. I'm a big fan of Imagine Dragons Band. They concerts are always incredible.

- A. a B. of C. They D. always

24. Mr. Parker always rides his bike to work, but today he catches the bus.

- A. always B. to C. but D. catches

25. Getting enough sleep every night help us stay healthy and energetic.

- A. Getting B. help C. stay D. energetic

Read the passage, and then choose the best answer A, B or C.

Do you skip breakfast? Millions of people do, and if you are one of them, you are harming your learning and thinking ability. Skipping breakfast can cause you to be hungry, tired, or grumpy by the middle of the morning. Why is that? First, when you wake up, you have not eaten for about eight hours. Your body's energy, called glucose, is low. Eating breakfast raises the level of glucose in your brain. Your brain requires a constant flow of glucose to do lots of work.

So eating breakfast will help you learn better at school. What if you don't have enough time for breakfast or if you are not hungry when you wake up? Having something for breakfast is better than nothing. Drink some milk or juice. Then catch a nutritious snack later on in the morning. Yoghurt, dry cereal, cheeses, or fruit are good choices. What if you don't like breakfast foods? Then eat healthy foods you like. Even cold pizza or a fruit smoothie can power your morning. Any way you look at it, there's no reason to skip this important meal.

26. When can you feel tired and hungry if you skip breakfast?

- A. in the morning B. in the afternoon C. in the evening

27. What does eating breakfast do to your brain?

- A. makes you think better
B. wakes up your brain
C. gives power to your brain

28. What advice does it give if you don't have time for breakfast?

- A. skip it and wait for lunch
B. have a drink at home and then a snack at school
C. make a sandwich to eat at school

29. What advice does it give if you don't like breakfast?

- A.** have some fast food
- B.** have a sweet fruit
- C.** choose any healthy food

30. According to the writer, _____.

- A.** you can skip your breakfast if you eat a lot at lunchtime
- B.** breakfast is so important that you shouldn't skip
- C.** if you don't like breakfast foods, you can eat anything you like

Complete the reading passage. Write ONE suitable word in each blank from the box.

guitar	music	boring	types	favourite
--------	-------	--------	-------	-----------

My name is William. There are five members in my family and we all love listening to music. However, we like different (31) _____ of music. I like hip hop and rock. I think they're exciting. I often listen to my (32) _____ songs when I'm doing my homework.

My sister loves (33)_____, too. Her favourite kind of music is pop. She is a big fan of some boy bands. My mom likes listening to classical music and jazz. She often plays jazz and classical music on the piano. I don't like them. They're (34) _____. My dad really likes country music. His favourite singer is Blake Shelton. He often plays the (35)_____ and sings country songs in his free time.

Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first one. Use the word in brackets and do not change it.

36. My father wants to plant some more flowers in the garden

=> My father would like _____

37. The Japanese love eating sushi.

=> The Japanese are interested _____

38. Mark's hobby is collecting soccer stickers.

=> Mark enjoys _____

39. It's not a good idea to eat fast food and drink coke regularly. (**SHOULD**)

=> You _____.

40. It is advisable for people to exercise every day. (**SHOULD**)

=> People _____.

